
Notification of Paternity Test 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that a paternity test has been 

scheduled to assist in determining the biological relationship to [Child's Name]. This test is 

crucial for accessing medical history and ensuring proper care. 

The test is scheduled for [Date] at [Time] and will take place at [Location]. Please ensure to 

bring a valid ID for verification purposes. 

For any questions or further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Phone Number] 

or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


